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Subject: Invitation to the Forum on Biodiversity and Energy Revolution

7th Nov. 2022

Dear Sir or Madam,

We would like to extend our gratitude for your support to the Global Energy
Interconnection (GEI) initiative.

Since its inception in March 2016, Global Energy Interconnection Development and
Cooperation Organization (GEIDCO) has been actively building an international
platform of extensive consultation, joint contribution, shared benefits and win-win
results. With great efforts in concept promotion, planning and research, international
cooperation, and project implementation, we have transformed GEI from a proposal to
actions, and from concept to practice, as the vanguard of energy transition and
sustainable development. GEIDCO is taking on a weightier role in promoting
international energy cooperation, and green and low-carbon development.

To align with the United Nations Biodiversity Conference (COP15) to be held in
Montreal, Canada, this December, GEIDCO plans to hold an on-site Forum on
Biodiversity and Energy Revolution during the COP15 from 13:15 to 14:45 on Dec.
16th and launch the book on Biodiversity and Revolution of Energy and Electric Power.
It gives us great honor to invite you to the on-site event.

For a long time, GEIDCO and its partners have forged strong partnership, underpinned
by our shared commitment to advancing green, low-carbon and sustainable
development around the world. Both sides have carried out concrete cooperation in
concept dissemination, joint research, and co-organized events and conferences, with
many fruitful results. Despite the onslaught of COVID pandemic in the past three
years, GEIDCO has worked closely with the partners in various fields to actively
promote biodiversity protection, tackle climate change and accelerate the transition to
clean and low-carbon energy.

Looking ahead, GEIDCO stands ready to further strengthen communication and
deepen cooperation between us to jointly advance the UN Sustainable Development
Goals and contribute to a green, sustainable and harmonious world where man and
Nature can both thrive and prosper.
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Thanks again for your valuable support to Global Energy Interconnection initiative and
the work of GEIDCO. Looking forward to your reply soon.

Yours truly,
Global Energy Interconnection
Development and Cooperation Organization(GEIDCO)

Attachment: Participation Confirmation Form

Contact: Dr. Huilong Guo; huilong-guo@geidco.org
More Info.: https://en. geidco. org
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Attachment

Participation Confirmation

Organization (Individual):

S/N Name Position

1.

2.

Contact Person:

Tel.:

E-mail:

*Please send this confirmation form to: huilong-guo@geidco.org
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